Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

> MINUTES January 27, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:08 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Ann-MarieBrooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell, Jim Munise (BOS) Guest: Cloe Shefford (Wareham Week)

- Jennifer had emailed the agenda
- · There was no secretary's report
- Earl presented the treasurer's report. Accepted as written
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that the center has received a DEP grant for \$1,500, composers were ordered
- Marilyn reported there is a new volunteer, Oonagh Bruill
- Marilyn reported the latex paint was picked up and a new holding box was dropped off for spring collection
- Marilyn reported the center has more activity due to the new trash program
- Discussion held regarding the limited number of volunteers, Saturday hours, and being outside for 4 hours in the wintertime
- Marilyn stated she has requests for longer center hours or more days
- Jim Munise stated the sale of stickers are low at this time. The center takes
 more items than the transfer station, ie: tires, batteries, latex paint, etc
- Discussion held regarding trash at the center, in sheds or bins

Meeting adjourned at: approx 5:38

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman